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Anne Van Neste d’Ieteren

President

Para-Equestrian Trainers Club

Deerlijk, December 2016
Dear National Federation,

The Para-Equestrian Trainers Club was set up to help trainers from all over the world to exchange ideas, experiences and to stimulate the development of the Para-Equestrian Dressage in all “equestrian countries” and to develop suggestions for the Para-Equestrian Committee.

A clinic for Para-Equestrian trainers will be held in Waregem (Belgium) from 24 to 26 February 2017, focussing on the new Para-Equestrian Dressage tests 2017. The Course Director  will be Mrs Anne Prain, judge 5* with Clive Milkins and Anne d’Ieteren, trainers.
I hope that you can inform all your trainers, not only the ones already involved in the Para-Equestrian movement but also all other trainers who can help to develop this sport in your country.
I hope we can meet your trainers at this seminar.
We would be happy to help you in the future.

Best Regards,
Anne Van Neste d’Ieteren
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